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March 22, 2023 

 

Our File No.:  23003   

 

VIA EMAIL       

 

3055 Richmond Holdings Inc. 

1886 Merivale Rd 

Ottawa, ON K2G 1E6 

 

Attention:  Mr. Fernando Matos 

 

Reference:  3055 Richmond Rd, 4-Storey Residential Building - Site Plan Application  

     Lighting Control Letter 

 

Dear Fernando: 

 
We write this letter to confirm that the new site lighting design from the site plan 
application for the above project will not exceed 0.5 fc (5.38 lux) maintained on the 
adjacent properties at grade level. 
 

Furthermore, all new light fixtures proposed on the aforementioned site plan will meet 
the criteria for Full Cut-Off (Sharp cut-off) Classification, as recognized by the 
Illuminating Engineering Society of North America (IESNA or IES). 
 

Please call if you require any additional information. 

 

Yours truly, 

ALFA+ PROJECT LEADERS INC. 

 

 

 

Al Salah, P.Eng. 
 

 

 

 


